
August 2022 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting held August 9th, 2022, 6:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA.  
 
Fifteen members were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President 
• Steven Holt – Secretary/Treasurer 
• Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• Al Fernandez 
• Fred Gordon 
• Ben Jones 
• John Knoppi 
• Randy Ling 
• John Lunz 
• Trent Marvin 
• Jim McCartney 
• Bob Parker 
• Jim Schneider 
• Wayne Terry 
• Bob Welch 

 
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm.   
Old Business:  

• There is an ongoing effort to identify and secure a flying site for the club at the Thun Field airport. 
Mike Potter is talking with airport management to identify a flying location we can develop and use 
for club flying events on an ongoing basis in the southwest corner of the airport property.  Steve Holt 
prepared a letter to Pierce County and Thun Field defining our proposal for a flying field on the 
airport property that was signed by Mike Potter and delivered to the airport management for 
consideration. 

New Business:  
 

• Steve Holt gave the Treasurer’s report noting the balances in the club checking and savings 
account.  Currently we have 47 members listed on the roster.   

• A report out from the Auburn Airport Fun Fly held on July 30th and 31st was provided.  Even though it 
was a very hot day in the northwest, flyers turned out and flew in the mornings both days. 

• The plan for the R. F. Stevenson Raider Roundup is proposed to be held at the Auburn Airport on 
October 8th and 9th and approval is expected to be gained from the Auburn airport Management. 
Randy Ling has volunteered to be the Contest Director and we will ask Howard Rush to coordinate 
the Precision Aerobatics portion of the contest with Mike Potter coordinating the Carrier events.  
The award type of pictures and frames was approved.  The club will provide food in the form of 
Subway sandwiches, chips and soft drinks 

• Dave Gardner will be coordinating the Ringmaster Days event that has been proposed by the club 
to be held on October 1st and 2nd at the Auburn Airport.  Flyers and information will be prepared for 
publishing in Flying Lines. 

• The Northwest Skyraiders Winter Swap meet has been suggested to be held at the Denny’s in Kent 
on December 3rd. 

• The Bladder Grabber contest will be held on August 12th through 14th. 
• We will continue to hold our normal meeting dates on the second Tuesday of the month at the 

Denny’s on Central Ave in Kent, WA.  We will meet next on September 13th, 2022 at 6:00 PM.  



• The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM.  
  

As recorded by Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)  


